

MEMO

To: Mayor Dwain Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen

From: Rodney Bollinger, Director of Administrative Services

Date: August 13, 2024

Re: License Agreement for City Mural

This item proposes an action renewing another one-year agreement with McQuade Enterprises, LLC, relative to the maintenance of the City's mural on East Main Street. The City has continued to retain this license agreement with the building owner since 2012.

Originally designed by Grant Lund and painted by Matt Chubboy in 1996, the Jackson Mural is 41' x 15' in size and located on the north face of the building addressed as 100 S. High St.

Please contact me should you have any questions regarding this item.